
Sunday, February 5 

Morning Worship Services ............................................. 8:30 and 11:00 am 

Sunday School ................................................................................ 9:45 am 

Youth Parent Potluck Meeting ........................................................ 12:00pm 

 

Tuesday 

Children’s Commission .................................................................... 6:30 pm 

 

Wednesday 

Harmony Youth Group..................................................................... 6:00 pm 

JAM .................................................................................................. 6:30 pm 

Prayer Gathering ............................................................................. 6:30 pm 

 

Thursday 

Worship Team Rehearsal ................................................................ 6:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*You may present flowers by signing up on the bulletin board in the main hall. 

 

 

 

 

This Week at Prince Street Church 

Last week at Prince Street Church 

Morning Worship: 149 

Tithes & Offerings: $7,690.94 

Offering Needed Per Week: $7,811.00 

 

Commission Chair Contact Information 
 

Finance .......................................................... finance@princestreetchurch.com 
Missions ....................................................... missions@princestreetchurch.com 
PRC ...................................................................... prc@princestreetchurch.com 
Property ........................................................property@princestreetchurch.com 
Worship ...................................................................... kpbookaddict@gmail.com 
Discipleship ............................................. discipleship@princestreetchurch.com 
Congregational Care.................................. cong.care@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Contact Information 

 

Senior Pastor - John Shadle 

pastorjohn@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Pastor of Student Ministries - Michael Gleason 

pastormichael@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Media Arts Coordinator - Ryan Thomas 

ryan.thomas@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Children’s Ministry Coordinator - Cherie Finkey 

cherie.finkey@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Ministry Assistant - Brittony Black 

office@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Church Office 

17 N. Penn St. 

Shippensburg, PA  17257 

717-532-8404 

 

Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday: 9a-3p 

Fri: Closed 

 

On the Web 

www.princestreetchurch.com 

 

         

             

Sunday, February 5, 2023 

Praising God. Serving Others. Cultivating Disciples. 

PSCUBIC 



                  
 
Sermon Information 

Today, February 5, Pastor John will 
be completing  the series, “RESET.” 
Today’s sermon is entitled “Reset 
Direction,” and scripture used is       
Acts 9:1-15. 
 

Communion 
Next Sunday, February 12, we will 

be celebrating the Ordinance of Holy 
Communion during both morning 
worship services.  
 

Welcome  
Pastor Michael Gleason! 

Welcome to our new Pastor of    
Student Ministries, Michael Gleason!  
Join us in the Fellowship Hall  for a 
“Meet and Greet” event TODAY   
immediately following first service. 
Light refreshments will be served.  

 
Ash Wednesday 

Join us on Wednesday, February 22 
at 6pm for our Ash Wednesday    
service. Ash Wednesday marks the 
beginning of Lent and the journey 
toward the cross. There will be    
special music, a short meditation 
from Pastor John, and the imposition 
of ashes. “Remember that you are 
dust, and to dust you shall return.” 
 

Parents of  
6th-12th Grade Students 

If you have a student who attends 
Harmony Youth Group on Sundays,  
Wednesdays, or both, we ask that you 
make every effort possible to attend a 
pot-luck lunch meeting TODAY       
immediately  following the second   
service. We will be meeting in the   
Fellowship Hall. If you have a student 
in high school, please bring a hot dish 
and if you have a student in middle 
school, please bring a cold dish.  
Pastor Michael will be introducing 

himself and sharing his vision for    
Harmony Youth Group.  

 
 

Canned Meat Drive 
The Mission Commission members 

are asking for your help to donate 
cans of chicken during the month of       
February to help replenish the food 
pantry located in Kentucky. In the 
back of the sanctuary you will notice 
a wheelbarrow. Please place your      
donated items in it. You probably are 
asking yourself, why a wheelbarrow? 
A couple in our church thinks this 
project should be done in memory of 
Wayne Hawkins. Wayne loved to 
work at the mission and help     
wherever he could. Sometimes he 
could be seen pushing a          
wheelbarrow. They thought he would 
love to see wheelbarrows of canned 
chicken being sent to Kentucky.  

 
Vision Sunday 

Join us on Sunday, February 19th 
for PSC Vision Sunday. We will host 
a light breakfast in order to take 
some time to connect as a church 
family. We will have one  combined 
service where we can  worship all 
together and hear where we've been 
in 2022 and where we are going in 
2023. The morning will close with a 
ministry fair where our ministries and 
commissions can  connect with   
people that are looking to get 
plugged in and serve.  

 

Schedule: 
Breakfast 9:00-9:45 

Combined Service 10:00-11:15 
Ministry Fair 11:15-11:45 

 

Please circle “B” in the message 
center of your Connection Card if 
you plan on attending the breakfast.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Insider, February 5, 2023 Tithes and Offerings 
Tithes and offerings may be given in 

the following ways: secure box in the 
back of the sanctuary, online, or 
through the mail.  Checks can be 
mailed to: 
         Prince Street Church 
         17 N. Penn Street 
         Shippensburg, PA 17257  

 
Winter Weather Updates 

In the event of inclement weather, 
you can find updated cancellation 
information on radio stations WCRH 
90.5 and Mix 95.1, as well as the 
church website and Facebook page.  
 

2022 Giving Statements  
Your 2022 giving statements are 

now available in the back of the 
sanctuary. The statements can be 
used for your Federal Income Tax 
Report. If any questions, please   
contact Nancy at  
nancy.cressler@princestreetchurch.com.  
 

Wild Game Dinner 2023 
The Wild Game Dinner will be held on 

Saturday, March 25, this year! The 
meal will be served at 5:00 pm.  More 
information coming soon! 
 

Tech Team Needs You! 
Looking for an easy way to serve on 

Sunday mornings? The Tech Team is 
looking for new members to help run 
video projection and live stream for 
both services. This is an easy task to 
help within the services. Please sign up 
at the Connection Center or see Ryan 
Thomas with any questions.  
 

New Projectors 
Our new projectors were recently 

installed. The total cost of the       
purchase was $23,000. If you would 
like to give towards the purchase of 
the new projectors, please write the 
word Projectors on the Memo Line 
on your check or giving envelope.   
 

 
 

Prayer Corner 
 

Prayer Focus:  
Take opportunities to share the love 
of Christ with others.  
 
 
 

Church of the Week:   
Prince Street Church 
 
 
 

Prince Street’s Ministry Focus:  
Men’s Ministry 
 
 
 
 

Prayer Requests and Praises 
Prayer requests and praises may 
be shared weekly via Connection 
Card or by contacting the church 
office. Our Prayer Warrior Team will      
receive these requests/praises and 
pray over them during the week. If 
you would like your request/praise 
to be on this coming week’s list, 
please have it in to the office no  
later than 9:00am on Monday. The 
prayer list is sent out first thing  
Monday morning. Please note,    
unless determined to be an         
urgent situation, requests and   
praises received mid-week will be 
placed on the following week’s list. 
 
 
 
 
 

Do you feel called to be a prayer 
warrior? If so, you can sign up to 
receive our weekly prayer list by 
contacting the church office or filling 
out a Prayer Warrior card located in 
the back of the Sanctuary, then 
placing it in the offering box.  


